
Mountain Point Melodies 
We are excited for our 2nd-6th grade students to join us in choir for the 

2025-2026 school year. Please read through the policies and expectations 
that will make this year and our performances successful.  

 
●​ Choir begins at 8:15 on Tuesdays in the gym. Students should 

arrive by 8:10 so we can start on time. 
●​ Students should plan on staying for the entire choir practice from 

8:15-8:50. 
●​ Due to the nature of our program, attendance is vital. Students 

should be committed to attending practices consistently. Missed 
practices affect the quality of the entire choir. Students who miss 
2 practices without a good reason will be asked to drop out of 
choir. (Exceptions will be made for extenuating circumstances.) 

●​ Students will be expected to follow school rules and behave 
appropriately while attending choir.  Students who consistently 
break rules or behave inappropriately will be asked to drop out of 
choir until they are prepared to participate appropriately. 

●​ There will be 2 performances in the Fall (Veterans Day and Winter 
Holiday) and one performance in the Spring. Each program will be 
performed twice. Once for parents, friends and family and once in 
a school assembly. Please plan on attending the evening 
performances. Due to the number of students at Mountain Point, 
we do not have the capacity to seat parents and other guests at 
our school assembly performances. Please see the included 
rehearsal and performance schedule for this year. 

 
 
Thank you for your support! We love working with your students. 
 

Miss Taggart and  Mrs. Nixon 


